
 

    Time-Sensitive Message: 
MEASURE B - Now is the time!  
 

Measure B, the campaign for Safe Clean Water, has 
fallen short of the funds they hoped to raise to pay for 
mailers and ads and they are asking for our help.  
Some of you have already made a monetary 

contribution; some of you have done phone banking—thank you so much for 
that.  We have also been informed that the unclassified staff at the District has 
made contributions totaling into the thousands as well.   
 
At this time, the campaign has a mailer ready to go out, and no money to pay for 
postage.  The absentee ballots have already come out, so timing is urgent.   
 
If you will make a contribution in any amount, you can help get the Safe Clean 
Water message out to voters.   
 
Please read the flyer and send your check to:  Safe Clean Water for Our Future @ 
2125 Canoas Garden Avenue, Suite 120, San Jose, CA 95125.  Or, you are welcome 
to give your contribution directly to one of the EA officers and we will get it to the 
campaign immediately.   
 
This is an investment in our future as employees as well as for the community 
we serve.  
 
Thank you, 
 
EA Executive Board 
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